
Welcome New Incoming 7th & 8th Graders 

7th/8th Grade Orientation

Counselors will host an orientation on 
Wednesday, August 14th 11:00 AM-1:00 PM

During this orientation new students 
will receive their schedules, 
lockers, tour the school and 

get to know  other new students! 

            Don't miss it!  

Check-in at the front office 


